
Library director’s report - December 2019 – Final report by Mo Cole 

 

Building: We have contacted our furniture vendor to help us plan a slight rearrangement of staff 
cubicles in the basement staff area. I want to use the space as efficiently as possible and have asked the 
vendor to help me do some planning. The noise baffling has not been completed due to the holidays.  

 

 

 

 

We received some additional signs that had been in 
progress for quite some time. This included the historic 
designation of the Carnegie (see photo). As additional 
table was made from elm from the site. It is now housed 
in the Carnegie and has provided two extra sofa tables for 
us to work with.  

 

 

 

 

Personnel: The big news is that our new director was announced!  

Events/Programs: The community wide read, One City, One Book, was announced and launched. The 
programs will all be in February, starting with a book giveaway (supported by the Friends and 
Foundation) and culminating with an author talk on February 27 at CCC (supported by the Foundation) 

Statistics: This month I am providing October, November, and December statistics. Aaron and I started 
looking at the door counter and can’t figure it out, so we are putting Greg, who is great with both 
technology and statistics, on the job.  

Goodbye! I’m leaving you in great hands and I am confident that you all will do great together. Greg will 
care for OCPL just as much as I did. Thank you so working with me and for always supporting me and the 
library!!  

 


